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Metropolitan Edison Company
gj Post Office Box 480,

Middletown, Pennsytvania 17057
717 9444041
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Mr. John E. Minnich, Chairman
Board of County Commissioners ef

Dauphin County
P. O. Box 1295
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

Dear Mr. Minnich:

Our letter to you, TLL 372, dated July 31, 1980, transmitted Technical
Specification Change Request No. 24 requesting amendment to Appendix A
of Operating License No. DPR-73.

During development of this document several lines of information were
inadvertently omitted from the section " Safety Evaluation Justifying
Change". To rectify this omisof on the entire preamble to the Technical
Specification Change Request is forwarded.

We regret this error.

Very truly yours,

R. C. nold
Sr. Vice President
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